

扫码查看解析

2019-2020学年北京市顺义区七年级(上)期末试卷

英语

			天 冶	
注	:满分为80分。			
_	. 选择题 (共10	小题)		
1.	—What's this in	English?		
	—It's app	ole. I like it very much	1.	
	A. a	B. an	C. the	D . \
2.	Betty is a new stu	adent in Class 2.	likes swimming ver	ry much.
	A. He	B. His	C. She	D. Her
3.	—When do you l	nave history at school	?	
	—We have histor	y Monday an	d Wednesday.	
	A. in	B. at	C. of	D. on
4.	My grandfather is	s over 70 he th	inks he is very young.	
	A. and	B. so	C. because	D. but
5.	There a r	uler and two pens in r	ny pencil case.	
	A. is	B. are	C. have	D. has
6.	— you sv	wim, Peter?		
	— Of course, I ca	an.		
	A. Must	B. May	C. Can	D. Should
7.	We all like our m	usic teacher—Miss W	ang. She very	well.
	A. sing	B. sings	C. singing	D. is singing
8.	—Tom, let's	football after scho	ool.	
	—That's a good i	dea.		
	A. plays	B. playing	C. play	D. to play
9.	— do you	ı like, Mike?		
	— I like blue M	v schoolbag is blue an	d my shoes are blue, to	00.

A. What subject

C. Which book

B. What colour

D. What sports



10.	—How are	e you, Jim?				
	A. Thank	VOII		B. Hello		
		o meet you		D. Fine, thank	KS .	
11.	I am a middle clean and the other of the other of the classes in day, you conclasses in I like my of the the classes in I like my of the classes in the clas	bright. There as one is a map of 40 desks and contains the front of it an see the sunthe morning and classroom veryone for pictures there are	the world. thairs in our class. You can see the shines through and two in the affects.	me tell you somethin maps on the bassroom. There is a bit ree big and bright (3) them into the classroternoon from Monda od place for studying C. three C. about C. clocks C. have	ack wall. One is a magnetic desk (2) in the som. We (4) y to Friday.	18-52.
	My gran dma My grandma is a short woman with white hair. She is always happy. My grandma l ooks after my family. She does some housework, such as cooking meals and water ing flowers for us. She is good at cooking. She is really kind. She often helps peop le. Alice Alice is my best friend. She is a tall girl with glasses. Alice is a clever girl. She is good at Maths. We often study and play table tennis together. I hope we can be frie nds forever.					
	A. S. D. S. J. Oft. A. g. Why. A. I. A. J.	She plays with She helps me were study and parandma are Mr. Li's conservations and parandma are second parandma.	lay table tennis B. Alice lasses interesting	ten helps people. C. ork. with C. Mr. Li	D. classmates ne uses games in his	teaching.

13. There isn't an easy way to learn English, but there are some good ways: speak, listen to, read

and write English.



扫码查看解析

Speak English with your teachers and your classmates in and out of the class. Listen to your teachers, your classmates and anyone when they speak English. Don't just read the textbooks, go to a bookshop and find some easy English books to read, Write short articles (文章)if you can.

These things are not difficult, if you work hard. Remember not to be afraid of making mistakes(错误). When you have trouble(麻烦) in learning it, you can ask your teachers and classmates. With the help of them, you will learn English well.

			Lawrence and the control of the cont	
1.	You can be a go	od student at Englis	sh if you	
	A. often talk w	ith others in Chines	e B. only read Eng	glish textbooks
	C. speak much	English D. are afra	aid of making mista	ikes
2.	When you have	trouble in English,		
	A. you must w	ork it out by yourse	lf B. you can neve	r mind (介意)it
	C. you have to	do nothing D. you	can ask your teach	ers and classmates
3.	This article mai	inly tells us	∮● ∅	
	A. English is h	ard to learn B. stud	dents like English v	ery much
	C. the ways to	learn English D. st	tudents help each ot	her in English
Eac	h year, we celebr	ate (庆祝) many ho	lidays here in Amer	ica. On January 1st, we welcome
the c	coming of a new	year like many peop	ole in other countrie	s. And we have another four
holi	days on the first of	day of a month: Apr	il Fool's Day, May	Day, Friendship Day (Aug. 1st)
and	Grandparents Da	y(Sept. 1st).		
The	most important l	noliday for the youn	g people comes in F	February. It is Valentine's Day. Lots
of b	oys give red rose	s to girls as a presen	it.	
Peop	ole celebrate som	e holidays for their	family members. W	e say thanks to our mother in May
and	celebrate Father's	Day in the following	ng(接下来的) mont	h. In November many people
retu	n home for Than	ksgiving Day, so the	e whole family can	get together.
The	re are also some i	nteresting holidays	for children. For ex	ample, Halloween comes at the
end	of October. Child	dren often play with	pumpkin lanterns(有瓜灯) and put on all kinds of
mas	ks(面具).			
Of c	ourse, the most i	mportant festival is	Christmas. After a y	year of work and study, people can
enjo	y a long holiday,	eat big meals, and	visit families and fri	iends.
1.	What is the mo	st important holiday	for the young peop	ole?
	A. Thanksgivin	ng Day. B. Christm	as Day. C. Valenti	ne's Day. D. New Year's Day.
2.	From the reading	ng we know that Fat	her's Day comes	
	A. in May	B. in April	C. in June	D. in July
3.	Halloween is or	ne of the interesting	holidays for	
	A. children	B. mothers	C. fathers	D. grandparents
4.	How many holi	days do you know d	on the first day of a	month in America according to the
	passage(根据文	章)?		
	A. Four.	B. Five.	C. Six.	D. Seven.

四. 阅读表达 (共1小题)

15. We call the Chinese New Year the Spring Festival. It usually comes in January or February.



There is a name for each Chinese year. We may call it the year of the pig, the year of the monkey or the year of the horse. And this year (2020年) is the year of the rat.

扫码查看解析

Before New Year's Day, people are busy shopping and cleaning their houses. On New Year's Eve, there is always a big family dinner. They cook many dishes for the dinner. The dishes are all delicious. Family members eat and talk. They feel happy. After dinner, all the family stay up late to welcome the New Year. Sometimes they watch TV programs. They are very interesting. On the first day of the New Year, people put on their new clothes and go to visit their relatives (亲戚) and friends. They say "Best wishes" and some other greetings to each other. They play games and have many other things to do. People usually have a very good time during the festival.

	1. When does the Spring Festival usually come?
	2. Is this year the year of the rat or the year of the dog?
	3. What are people busy doing before New Year's Day?
	4. Who do people visit on the first day of the New Year?
五、	单词拼写 (共6分,每小题1分)根据句意填写所缺字母。
16.	Anna likes English best. English is her favorite s
17.	He is a basketball f He really likes Yao Ming.
18.	You don't have English class today so you can t out your English dictionary from your schoolbag.
19.	I can't see my kite because it's b the door.
20.	My friends and I often go r near the lake in front of my house.
21.	Liu Wei can't play the piano with his hands but he can play with his f
20 00	完成句子(共6分,每小题1分)根据中英文提示完成下列各句,并将答案写在答题卡的 立位置上,答题卡只写答案即可。
22.	我的表妹安娜与我同岁.
	My cousin Anna is me.
23.	汤姆,现在8点钟啦.该回家了.
	Tom, it's 8:00 now go home.



24.	大兴因新机场而闻名国内.					
	Daxing a new air	port in China.				
25.	. 我喜欢红色,你呢?					
	I like red,	you?				
26.	. 莉莉擅长画画,我很喜欢她的作品.	莉莉擅长画画,我很喜欢她的作品.				
	Lily painting and I like	e her paintings very much.				
27.	. 我们为期末考试做好了准备.					
		ıl exams.				
50i	、文段表达(10分)从下面两个题目中任选一词的文段写作。文中已给出内容不计入总词数					
50i	词的文段写作. 文中已给出内容不计入总词数					
50i 校á		. 所给提示词语仅供选用. 请不要写出你的				
50i 校á	词的文段写作.文中已给出内容不计入总词数名和姓名。 . 假如你叫Judy,是北京的一名学生.Helen是你新请根据她的来信内容给她写封回信.要求:①针	. 所给提示词语仅供选用. 请不要写出你的 行结识的网友.最近你收到她的一封电子邮件,				
50i 校á	词的文段写作.文中已给出内容不计入总词数名和姓名. .假如你叫Judy,是北京的一名学生.Helen是你制请根据她的来信内容给她写封回信.要求:①针头与结尾已给出,不计入总词数.	· 所给提示词语仅供选用. 请不要写出你的 行结识的网友.最近你收到她的一封电子邮件, 一对来信内容回复,可以适当发挥;②回信的开				
50i 校á	词的文段写作.文中已给出内容不计入总词数名和姓名。 . 假如你叫Judy,是北京的一名学生.Helen是你新请根据她的来信内容给她写封回信.要求:①针	· 所给提示词语仅供选用. 请不要写出你的 行结识的网友.最近你收到她的一封电子邮件, 对来信内容回复,可以适当发挥;②回信的开 Judy, en. I'm from New York, the US. Can I ask you are you? What do you look like? What is your Why do you like it? I have so many questions. is. My dream job is to be a pilot (飞行员)whe				
50i 校á	词的文段写作.文中已给出内容不计入总词数名和姓名. . 假如你叫Judy,是北京的一名学生.Helen是你就请根据她的来信内容给她写封回信.要求:①针头与结尾已给出,不计入总词数. Dear .I'm glad to be your e - friend. My name is Hele some questions? Where do you live? How old hobby? Which season (季节) is your favorite? But the most important is what your dream job n I grow up. Please write Dear Helen, I'm glad to be your e - friend too.	. 所给提示词语仅供选用. 请不要写出你的 f结识的网友.最近你收到她的一封电子邮件, 对来信内容回复,可以适当发挥;②回信的开 Judy, en. I'm from New York, the US. Can I ask you are you? What do you look like? What is your Why do you like it? I have so many questions. is. My dream job is to be a pilot (飞行员)whe to me soon. Yours, Helen				

29. 近两年,爱国主题的影片《战狼》Wolf Warriors以及《战狼川》、《流浪地球》The Wandering Earth让吴京演艺事业再攀高峰,知名度进一步提高.请根据下列图片以及文字提示,写一篇英语短文简单介绍一下吴京的家庭(吴京的妻子:谢楠,女演员;吴京的儿子:吴所谓).



扫码查看解析

name⊎	English name.	job+	age↔	hobby₽
Wu Jing	Jason+	actor+	45₽	watching films.
Xie Nan+	Lola+	actress#	36↔	listening to music.
Wu Suowei ₽		**	54	drawing pictures and reading



Wu Jing is a good actor in China._____.